
September 19, 2022

To whom it may concern,

This letter is in response to Premier Body Armor’s (“PBA”) request for a Sole Source letter from 
our company, prepared exclusively for Gaston County, North Carolina.

ShotStop holds and maintains all of the patents, technology and processes for manufacturing 
our Products. ShotStop produces all product for PBA conforming to strict ISO:9001 quality 
procedures.

PBA is the only Dealer where the exclusive PBA branded Product can be purchased from.

We appreciate your consideration of PBA’s Products.

Sincerely,

Martin Iliev

martini@shotstop.com

Director of Operations – ShotStop Ballistics, LLC

Sincerely,

Martin Iliev


